
LACENTER FAIR HARNESS RACING 

COVID GUIDELINES AND RESTRICTIONS 

FOR JUNE 6TH,2020 

BALLARD CO. FAIR GROUNDS, LACENTER, KY 

 

To All Drivers, Trainers, Grooms, and Officials who will be 

attending the LaCenter Fair for racing: 

The Ballard County Fair Board has planned this fair for you 

following Covid-19 Guidelines and Restrictions as set forth by the 

State of Kentucky and the CDC.  We want to make sure that a safe 

and healthy fair is conducted for all who will be present.  The 

following guidelines and rules will be in place on the 6th. 

1.  There will be No Spectators allowed on the grounds the day 

of 

  the event. 

2.   Upon entering the fairgrounds, temperatures will be taken of 

all 

  persons entering.   

3.   Everyone will be required to bring and wear masks when  



       necessary. 

4.   We asks that you “socially distance” as much as possible. 

5.   Wash stations will be provided at each faucet with PPE 

supplies. 

   Please use as much as needed. 

We will do our best to see that everything goes as well as it can 

and we ask that you please be mindful that we are regulated to go 

by these restrictions and rules. Please do your part to help us 

make this a safe and healthy event.  We support our local harness 

racing and we want to see it continue through the summer at 

other fairgrounds and tracks. 

Thank you for your help and support.  We hope all have a safe and 

good day of racing. 

                                

                               Ballard County Fair Board & Members                                                         


